
Tyler A&M Mothers’ Club General Meeting 

October 17, 2024 
 

The general meeting was held at True Vine Brewing Company at 6:30 p.m. This was a give-back 

fundraiser where True Vine will give back to the Aggie Moms $1 for every wine and beer sold 
between 4 p.m. to close.  Sola Bread will also give the Aggie Moms a percentage of the sale if the 
customer mentions Aggie Moms when they order.  Foster was not able to be open during the 
meeting due to an emergency. 
 
There were lots of Aggie Moms, Aggie Dads, and Aggie friends present. 
 
Luba Pitonakova handed out the T-Shirts and sweatshirts that were purchased during our recent 
fundraiser. 
 
At 6:35 p.m., Treva Tew, President, welcomed everyone and thanked them for coming.  All of the 
proceeds from tonight’s fundraiser go to scholarships. 
 
The minutes from the general meeting held September 19th were previously emailed to the 
membership. Margaret Rapp made a motion to approve the minutes.  The motion was seconded by 
Karyn Ard.  With no corrections, the minutes stand approved as distributed.   
 
The Treasurer’s Report was also emailed to the membership before the meeting.  Susan LeJeune 
made a motion to approve the Treasurer’s Report as presented.  The motion was seconded by 
Margaret Rapp. 
 
We have met the minimum number of items for our Butter Braids fundraiser so that order will be 
placed soon.  
 
The T-Shirt Quilt was on display for the current raffle.  Tickets were for sale at $2 each or six for 
$10.  This raffle also includes a dual prize of a $125 gift card to the Warehouse at C.C. Creations. 
The winners will be drawn in December at the Christmas Party. 
 
Orders are still being taken for this fall’s Goody Bag backpack.  The cost is $30, and the deadline is 
November 15th or until they sell out since there is a limit of 100. The stuffing party will be 
November 21st at our meeting. 
 
Our next meeting is November 21st.  That night we will stuff the Goody Bags and have some fun. 
We might have a potluck, and we hope that the Butter Braid delivery will also be that day. 
 
The business meeting finished at 6:40 p.m. and attendees continued to eat, drink and socialize. 
(Minutes by Jessica Knowles, Recording Secretary) 


